GUIDANCE FOR MEMBERS

Name of group:  Bay Community Singers

Venue:  St Paul’s Church, Grange-over-Sands
	Arrival time
	From 6.45 pm via Main Church entrance ONLY

	Start time
	7.00 pm

	Break (5 mins)
	8.10 pm

	End time
	9.00 pm  exit following one way system out of Main Entrance

	Bring
	Singers face mask (if you are going to use one – not compulsory)
Music

A pencil

A water bottle or refreshment for the break

	
	

	Parking
	There is limited parking in the church car park

Car park at library

On street parking around church

Car park just past church (may need to pay)

	Arrival
	Ensure face mask is worn to enter building

Use MAIN ENTRANCE only up the main path

MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING WHILST WAITING TO ENTER

Use hand sanitiser provided on entry

Register with Secretary/Committee members

Collect any music you may need

Follow one way route round to seating and take seat where instructed.  Please do not move your chair or swap places.

	During rehearsal
	MD will lead rehearsal using microphone

If you need to ask a question, have any queries during rehearsal, please raise your hand to attract attention
There will be no usual breathing warm-up exercises

	Break
	15 mins
Bring your own refreshments

Toilets may be used at this time 

	After rehearsal
	Please exit the venue as instructed following one way system and the main entrance again.
If, during the 48 hours after the rehearsal, you experience Covid symptoms you should inform Pauline Wilson immediately who will activate our Track and Trace system.  Please ensure you get a PCR test and report your results.

	Keeping Everyone Safe
	We are aware that, even though restrictions have been lifted allowing us to meet to sing indoors, everyone will have varying feelings on returning.  Please be considerate and aware that some people may still wish to wear masks and/or maintain social distancing.  We ask that when you chat to each other during the break or at the beginning/end of rehearsals you bear this in mind.  We want everyone to feel comfortable and safe whilst rehearsing.

Masks are no longer mandatory but up to personal choice.
We ask you to consider using a lateral flow test every Thursday before rehearsal although we will not be asking for evidence of this.  Lateral flow tests are available FREE OF CHARGE from Grange Pharmacies.   


	
	


